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Online comments: 1 

 Michael Tatch 
My comment in no way endorses a licensee to injure any DCWP 
employee; however, I am concerned about the immediate suspension 
of a license based solely on accusations. My comment is the 
suspension should be the result of findings of an investigation. The 
proposed rule violates the rule of law. No licensee or agency should 
be above that. 
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